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Chairman Rabon called the meeting to order. 

 

Chairman Rabon called for a motion to approve the minutes of the October 16, 2024 Board of Trustees 

Meeting. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Cown, seconded by Mr. Sabo, and carried unanimously that the Board 

approve the Minutes for the October 16, 2024 Board of Trustees meeting. 

 

Chairman Rabon gave opening remarks. 

 

Chairman Rabon called on Soheila Naji, Georgia Outdoor Stewardship Program Coordinator, to present 

the program updates and the 2024-2025 grant cycle Pre-application results and Proposal of Approved 

Conservation Projects. 

 

Mrs. Naji presented her report of the previous funding cycles, an overview of the 2024-2025 Preapplication 

results, and the Proposal of Approved Conservation Projects. 

 

Chairman Rabon called for questions. 

 

Mr. Eavenson asked whether the total funding allocated to the proposal of approved conservation projects 

aligns with the appropriations for FY 26. 

 

Chairman Rabon stated that this is an estimate, and the final appropriation of GOSP funds will need 

approval from the General Assembly. 

 

Chairman Rabon entertained a motion to approve the 2024-2025 Georgia Outdoor Stewardship Program 

Proposal of Approved Conservation Projects. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Cown, seconded by Mr. Butler, and carried unanimously that the Board 

approve the 2024-2025 Georgia Outdoor Stewardship Program Proposal of Approved Conservation 

Projects. 

 

Chairman Rabon gave closing comments and there being no further business, the meeting was 

adjourned. 


